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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings! 
 
This is to kindly remind you that if you have submitted the medical certificate through the Google Form, we 
request you to also send a **hard copy of the certificate** to the school tomorrow. 
 
Parents who were unable to fill out the Google Form are requested to send a **written application** along with 
the **medical certificate** through their ward. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support 
 
Regards 
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